
 

 

 

Friday, June 14, 2019 

 

 

John Rinck 

Via email  

 

John, 

Thank you for your interest in being a part of USA Hockey. As I know Pat Kelleher mentioned in 

your discussion at Congress, we hope that you can still find a pathway forward to remain 

registered with USA Hockey within the ACHA. 

  

USA Hockey will not develop or approve a separate unique registration system for the CHF to 

register their participants and teams with USA Hockey.  The system and process we have created 

in partnership with the ACHA has been developed over the course of a 20+ year relationship.   

 

The appropriate way for your programs to become sanctioned by USA Hockey is by having 

individual players, coaches and officials register through the official USA Hockey Online 

Membership Registration system, and teams to register through the appropriate affiliate according 

to the applicable affiliate’s rules, regulations and fees.  

  

USA Hockey affiliate contact information along with the USA Hockey Annual Guide can be 

found online at www.usahockey.com  If you have further questions on this, please contact me 

directly. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 
 

Ashley Bevan, Senior Director 

 

 

CC: 

Pat Kelleher, Executive Director 

Kim Folsom, Director Member Services 

Casey Jorgensen, General Counsel 

http://www.usahockey.com/

